
 
Lakewood PAC Minutes 

Tuesday September 9, 2019 
 
 
 
Attendees: Leah, Caralyn, Jane, Corinne, Monica, Tricia, Sarah, Nicole, Leanne, Monica P, Ally, Christa, 
Lynn 
 
Adopt last meetings minutes: Jane, Corinne 
 
Vice Principal’s Report – Ceilidh 
 

 462 students are registered this year. 17 new registrations, and no kids on the waitlist! 

 September events: Terry Fox run Sept 27th, Orange shirt day Sept 30th, Cross country Sept 25th & 
Oct 1 

 Teachers are starting to book field trips 

 District growth plan is online. Existing spaces will be reorganized. Lakewood’s computer room 
will be dismantled & will be replaced with Chromebooks. Consent forms are coming for students 
to go online. 

 Meet the teacher night is September 18th 5:30-6pm with Indigenous dancers from 66-6:30. Food 
truck will arrive at 5pm. 

 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Monica 
 

 Gaming was #13,000, but is now $377. In October we will get the new gaming money for this 
year. 

 General account is now ~$36,000 

 See attached report 

 Will check with Rosa for funds that have come in from the donation letters. 
 
Fundraising 
 

 Donation letter will go out to parents early this year 

 Spirit wear will be organized once again by Carla 

 Art cards are back by popular demand, Corinne will organize. 
 
Pizza/Hot lunch- Jane 
 



 September 30 is our first hot lunch- Booster Juice! 

 October 4 is our first pizza day 
Bambora is up & running. Bambora is a credit card processor we have used to replace paypal. 
 
Upcoming events- Leah 
 

 Meet the teacher night- need volunteers to set up tables 

 Halloween Dance will be October 24th 6-7:30. Pizza, snacks & glowsticks will be available. 
Volunteers needed! 

 Victoria Marathon & the Thrifty Foods kids fun run is October 13th. If the school has 10 kids we 
can register as a team. Join the team! 

 Santa’s breakfast will be December 13th. All planned and booked, Crystal is organizing. 

 Year end event- any volunteers to organize? Any ideas or suggestions on the event? 
 

 
Next PAC meeting October 8, 2019, see you there!! 


